Draft minutes of Transfer Station and Recycling Review Committee Meeting April 7, 2021

Attending by phone or logged in: Bob Lenzi, Doug Winter, Dannen Mannschreck, Michael Amenti, Erin Paradise, and Peter Royce

Absent: Rick Spinale

The meeting was opened at 2:30 pm.

The meeting opened with a welcome to Dan as the new member of the Select Board and our committee.

Stickers continue to be distributed. Erin cited a case where an individual said he was from Dover. Later discussion pointed out that enforcement would require support from the Town Administrator and the Select Board.

Dan asked about brush and compost. Erin responded that she was investigating compost systems that would be in residential yards. She added that 24% of municipal solid waste is food waste.

Bob suggested we try again to set up a visit to the Lee transfer station.

The minutes of the March 15 meeting were approved as written.

The next meeting will be set by Erin as needed.

The meeting adjourned at 2:52 pm.

Peter Royce